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Posting 

 
 

Applications are now being accepted for the following     
coaching positions: 

 
 

MS Girls Basketball Coach 
 
 
Applications should be submitted to Tim Leonard, Athletic Director, by 
3:00 p.m. on Friday, December 30, 2022.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

The Ida Public Schools Board of Education does not discriminate on the basis of the Protected 
Classes of race, color, national origin, sex (including sexual orientation and transgender identity), 
disability, age (except as authorized by law), religion, military status, ancestry or genetic 
information (collectively, “Protected Classes”) in its educational programs or activities or in its 
employment policies.  The district compliance officers are the Superintendent and Curriculum 
Coordinator, 3145 Prairie Street, Ida, MI 48140. 

 


